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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
the next four years to deliver 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. 
In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on 
school maintenance over five years. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

Killara High School upgrade

A project is underway at Killara High School. 
The project will deliver 15 new permanent teaching 
spaces, two specialist spaces, and upgrades to some 
of the school’s existing core facilities. 

Progress summary

The design of the school upgrade is being finalised.

Works on the new building have commenced. 
The building footings, block work and storm water 
services connection were completed during Term 2 
and over the school holidays.

The school upgrade is expected to be completed by 
mid 2020.

Next steps

The new building will continue to take shape during 
Term 3. 

The ground floor and first floor concrete slabs will be 
poured, and block work will continue. 

To support this work, there be an increase in vehicles 
entering and existing the site along Churchill Road.

During this time, we will be working collaboratively 
with the school community and neighbours 
to ensure that disruptions to the community 
are minimised. 

We are committed to sharing information as the 
project progresses.
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For more information contact: 
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Frequently asked questions
Is there an impact to current school operations?

No. School operations during Term 3 will continue 
as usual.

What steps will be taken to control noise and 
dust impacts?

Hoarding and shade cloth will be erected to reduce 
noise and dust impacts on the school and our 
neighbours. Dust from demolition and construction 
works will be hosed down with water as required.

How will traffic be managed?

Construction vehicle movements and deliveries will 
be scheduled outside of peak school operation times.

Traffic management will be in place where required 
to manage vehicles entering and exiting the site from 
Churchill Road.

How will you keep us informed?

We will keep you informed by holding information 
booths at the school, issuing project updates via 
letterbox drops, website updates and through the 
school newsletter.

Killara High School site plan
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